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Healing Hearts

 
Dear families and partners,

The Infant Death Center (IDC) was created more than 40 years ago through funding from 
the Department of Health Services Maternal and Child Health Title V block grant, to support 
families who find themselves in the unimaginable space of child loss. Children’s Health 
Alliance of Wisconsin (the Alliance) has led the work of the IDC since 2010, serving as a 
resource for families and professionals. 

Beginning in January 2023, a new organization will be providing grief support services. As 
of Dec. 31, 2022 the IDC will end operations and our staff will shift their focus to other 
initiatives led by the Alliance. Going forward, families will be directed to Star Legacy 
Foundation to connect with grief and bereavement services. Kelly Pulford will manage the 
program, and she can be reached at kelly@starlegacyfoundation.org. 

The Alliance has been honored to provide these important resources to families in 
Wisconsin. I want to sincerely thank our partners, donors, and most of all our bereaved 
families for your ongoing support and relationship over the years. Your dedication to 
this important work has significantly impacted our reach and ability to provide valuable 
resources.  

The Alliance will continue to work in other areas to improve: child health outcomes, health 
equity and access to quality services. Thank you for your ongoing partnership and dedication 
to this important initiative.

Sincerely,

 

Joanna O’Donnell

The Infant Death Center thanks the 
following individuals for their generous 
donations in honor of someone or 
in memory of a special child. These 
donations were received between July 1 
and Dec. 31, 2022. 

Mr. and Mrs. Matt Crespin

Ms. Erica T. Kane

Mr. and Mrs. Dick Larsen

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Schmidt

Mr. and Mrs. Steven C. Stampa

Mr. and Mrs. Mark G. Steimle
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The Center is funded by Children’s Wisconsin and a MCH Title V Services Block Grant, through the Maternal Child Health 
Bureau of the Health Resources and Services Administration, Department of Health and Human Services.


